



PERMANENT MISSIÒN OF ROMANIA

to the United Nations Office in Geneva

Rue de Vermont 37-39

1202 - Genève

Phone: 0041-22-752 1090

Fax: 0041-22-752 2976

Check against delivery

22 session of the Working Group of the UPR - USA

Thank you Mr. President,

Romania welcomes the participation of the USA delegation in the UPR process.

We took note of the progress achieved since the last UPR and on the presentation of reports to the treaty bodies of the United Nations.

We salute the continuous commitment of the United States in the protection and promotion of human rights worldwide as well as its activity in the Council.

We have the following recommendation for the US:

To consider the ratification of the International Covenant for Economic and Social Rights, the Convention for the Rights of the Child and the Convention for Elimination of all forms of discrimination against women.

We wish the delegation success in its UPR.

Thank you very much Mr. President.